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Navigating Our HOTG.CA Website   - Oct 8th, 2021 version
 
At the top of hotg.ca web site is a menu bar: 
 

 
 
If using a smart phone where screen size is 
limited, you will see 3 horizontal lines at the top 
right corner (commonly called “hamburger”), 
which when tapped will show the menu bar you 
see above.  
 
Additional links are displayed if you slide your mouse over the choices in the menu bar, 
and clicking on them takes you to that information page. Here are some of the menu 
choices with multiple additional links: 
 

            
. 
 

 
 

http://www.hotg.ca/
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For example, clicking on the “Magazine & Newsletter” then selecting “HOTG Magazine” 
will take you to the page with links to current and past issues of Home on the Green 
magazine.   
 
Directly below “Scroll Down to See What’s New” is one of the most useful functions on 
the website; the “Search” capability!  On the Search bar, type in what you are looking 
for then click on the magnifying glass on the left: 
 

 
 
Below the Search Bar are 2 sections - Alerts and Notices: 
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The last section is the Calendar of Events. 
  

• Where the display has enough space such as on a laptop, a full month is displayed, like this 

(clicking on the event will take you to the page describing the event): 
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• Where space is limited, like on a 

smartphone, the calendar is displayed 

with dots on the days where events are 

planned.  When you click on the dot, a 

list of events for that day is displayed 

below the calendar (see image to the 

right), and when you tab on the event, 

you will be taken to the page describing 

the event. 

 

 

 

 


